
 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 11 March 2022 

3.1: Abigail 

3.3: Faiza 

Reading  

Certificates 

 

3.1: Ayat, Anna, Mezab, Divine, 

Zunara 

 

3.3:  Makayla, Saffiyah, Fathi-

ma, Johnna, Prathesha, Sana, 

Faiza, Ajwa, Myra, Abigail 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  14/03/2022 Due: 

Maths 

Practice arithmetic test questions for retest this Friday.  

18/03/2022 

Maths CGP Book 

Spring  Workout 11 

16/03/2022 

English CGP Book 

Spring  Workout 11 

16/03/2022 

Spelling 

Learn Week 23 Spelling Words for test next Friday. 

18/03/2022 

A big thank you for all the parents who came in for PAR (Pupil Achievement Re-
view) on Monday and Tuesday. It was a pleasure to meet all of you and discuss 
your daughter’s success and targets for the rest of this academic year!  
 
This weeké 
 
Maths 
The girls have enjoyed learning about money and adding pounds and pence togeth-
er using a range of methods: column method and number bond method. Please en-
courage your daughters to count money and add it together at home. 
 
English 
We have enjoyed learning about George and his cranky, wicked grandma! The girls 
have learned the difference between appearance and personality and have written 
about this in their character descriptions about George and Grandma. 
 

3.1: Aizah & Daria 

3.3: Johnna & Skyler 

Computing 
In our computing 
lesson this 
week, we 
learned how to 
create slides 
using Google 
Slides. The girls 
learned how to add text boxes 
and word art.  
The girls can have a go at creat-
ing their own slides on their 
Google Account about anything 
they want!  

Key Date— Science Week— 
Monday 14th March 

Messy Maps in Geography! 
 

The girls split into small 
groups to investigate a specific 
theme in the playground. The 
girls observed a range of 
things like how much greenery 
is in the playground and then 
drew it into their messy maps 
using scale. 

BOOK FAIRð if your child has 
not received a book they have 
purchased this week, we have 
ordered them and should be with 
them by the end of next week! 


